
I will be resigning from my position as a member of the current Transportation Advisory 
Committee effective December 31, 2021. 
 
During more than 4 years on the Committee, I've had the opportunity to be involved and 
participate in a very broad range of activity that relates to transportation within the City. 
That participation includes working with a very professional and knowledgeable group of 
people, encompassing both City staff and the individual members of the Committee 
throughout my tenure. It's been a terrific experience and one I would willingly promote to 
any London resident interested in becoming involved in their City. 
 
Regards, 
Dan Doroshenko 
 
 


